From: Carl Brown <carl.brown@mytsghome.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 9:56 AM
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>
Cc: Mike Keesee <mike.keesee@mytsghome.com>
Subject: RE: Glitch/Errata Code Change Cycle for the 2023 update to the Florida Building Code


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



  
Mo,
Thank you for our discussions on the Declaratory Statement.
I would like to withdraw this request for an Interpretation on this issue.

Thank again,



Regards,
Our Office will be closed from 12pm Wednesday, November 22nd through Friday, November 24th. We will reopen on Monday, November 27th. Happy Thanksgiving!


Carl Brown, P.E.
Co-Founder | Partner
TOTAL SOLUTIONS GROUP
FDS ENGINEERING | KEESEE ASSOCIATES 
An Employee-Owned Company
(o) 321.972.0491 x222 | (c) 407.739.2373 | myTSGhome.com | AA 26003115

From: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:48 AM
To: Carl Brown <carl.brown@mytsghome.com>
Cc: Mike Keesee <mike.keesee@mytsghome.com
